
 

MANASQUAN HIGH SCHOOL 

 
                                             Peter Cahill, Supervisor of Athletics 

167 Broad Street 
Manasquan, NJ 08736 

tel: 732-528-8820 ext.1020 
fax: 732-528-0367 

 

 

 

August 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

During the school year there are times when your son/daughter may be photographed and 

published in our school paper, publications and internet for sports, awards, achievement, 

etc. 

 

In some cases, students may also be videotaped in class during a teacher observation. 

 

If you DO NOT WANT your child to be photographed or included on video, please sign 

the form below and send the form back to my office NO LATER THAN September 15, 

2017. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Pete Cahill 

     Supervisor of Athletics/Extra-Curricular Activities 

__________________________________________________________________  

 

I DO NOT wish to have my child photographed or included in a videotaped classroom 

lesson. 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________ 

 

Grade __________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature _____________________________________ Date ________ 

 

 

REMIT TO:  Peter Cahill, Supervisor of Athletics/Extra-Curricular Activities 

         Manasquan High School 


